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MEMBERSHIP GUIDE 
 
Welcome to the Bay Cloverhill Community Association (BCCA)!  We are glad to have you as part of this 
dedicated residents’ association.  The neighbourhood boundaries are east of Queen’s Park Crescent West, south 
of Charles Street, west of Yonge Street and north of College Street. 
 
Each full membership building should have a designated representative who attends bi-monthly general member 
meetings and can vote as required.  The building representative should report on meeting content to their respective 
board and property manager.  Keep the BCCA apprised of any changes to property management contact 
information.  Meetings are typically held at 7 p.m. on the third Monday of January, March, May, July and 
September.  Building with more than 100 units are entitled to have a secondary voting representative.  An invoice 
for membership dues is issued annually.   
 
The Annual General Meeting takes place at 7 pm on the third Monday of each November. 
 

REFERENCES 
 
Please visit our website www.baycloverhill.com.  There is extensive information on the organization, projects, 
developments and information on the neighbourhood.  Minutes of meetings, announcements and the constitution 
are available on the website. 
 
We encourage you to promote the BCCA to the residents and owners in your building.  Follow us on X/Twitter 
@baycloverhill and Instagram @baycloverhill and join our Facebook group “Bay Cloverhill Community”.  
Include BCCA information that is emailed to you periodically in your building newsletter, resident meetings or 
posts on your building portal, so that all residents can be knowledgeable about area events and facts. 
 
Our general email is info@baycloverhill.com.  Please contact us if you have any questions or suggestions. 
 

VOLUNTEER 
 
Each January, three year executive positions that are expired are up for election.  We have a President, Vice 
President, Treasurer, Secretary and Director who meet bi-monthly. 
 
Committee and project volunteers are always needed.  The BCCA Development Committee is very active and can 
use individuals with experience in architecture, construction or community building.  If you are interested in 
helping maintain and monitor one of our neighbourhood parks (Queen’s Park, Clover Hill Park or Dr. Lillian 
McGregor Park), the “Friends of the Park” committee would be perfect for you.   
 
You can also represent the BCCA in one of the organizations that we belong to.  The Federation of South Toronto 
Residents’ Associations (FoSTRA) is a newly formed organization that has executive and committee positions to 
be filled.   
 
More committees and organizations are detailed on the website. 
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